V-E-1

## VILLAGE OF HARRISON ATTORNEY'S OFFICE

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO:

Ronald W. Belmont, Supervisor

Members of the Town Board

FROM:

Andrea C. Rendo, Deputy Town Attorney

DATE:

July 11, 2018

SUBJECT:

Request to Withdraw from a Sewer District - Blind Brook Sewer

Attached herewith is a letter from Homeowners Jill E. Sanford and Rocco Totino requesting to remove Block 0604, Lot 001 from the Blind Brook Sewer District. As per the Assessor, this is a County sewer district and as such, does not affect Town funds.

I hereby request that the Town Board adopt a Resolution approving the withdrawal from the sewer district.

ACR:ap Attachment